
 

 

 

3740 Second Encroachment Petition  
 
To whom it may concern,  

 

This is  a letter of intent for an encroachment Petition per the request of BSEED during permit review. The permit 

number is BLD2022-05515 for reference. The applicant is the architect for the project (Mcintosh Poris 

Associates) who is writing this on behalf the owner (GOC Acquisitions LLC). 

 

The proposed encroachment includes a approximately 16’x30’ area of concrete at grade bordered by a built-in 

bench and a 20’x4’ strip of planted bed. The space sits adjacent to the sidewalk running along Brainard St. See 

site plan included for more detail.   

 

  

 

  
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 
 
 


